
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

    

 Diary Dates 
New

 30.06.16 – Priory School open 
evening for Year Five parents (talks 
from the Principal at 5pm and 6pm) 

New
 30.06.16 – Airhop Trampoline 

Safety Worship – NO FAMILY 
WORSHIP on this Thursday 

01.07.16 – Worship 
New

 15.07.16 – Sports Day 1pm-3pm 
18.07.16 – Reserve Sports Day 

22.06.16 – End of Term 
 

Year Six Dates 
Thursday 14

th
 July at 7pm – Pirates of 

the Curry Bean 
Thursday 21

st
 July from 4.30pm-

6.30pm - Disco and Barbecue (for  
Year Six children only) 

Friday 22
nd

 July at 9am – Leavers’ 
Service in the hall (for Year Six 

families only) 
 

My Account on ParentPay 
As we are approaching the end of the 

academic year please check your 
accounts and pay any money 

outstanding. 
Parentpay has changed the way of 

paying for items.  You pay money into 
the ‘my account’ section then go to pay 

for items and then view details and 
pay.  Please see the following link for 

further help. 
https://www.parentpay.com/parents/usi

ng-parentpay/faqs  
 

Activation letters – if you have never 
logged on to ParentPay or are having 

trouble using your activation codes 
please speak to someone in the office.   

 
Polite Reminder 

Please remind your children that they 
should take all their belongings to after 

school clubs.  Children should not 
enter classrooms at the end of clubs.  

 

Michelle Bamford, Headteacher 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

  Email: worlebury.pri@n-somerset.gov.uk 
  Website: www.worlebury.n-somerset.sch.uk 
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Worlebury Conference 2  

Monday 12
th

 September, 7 – 9pm 
Please note the change of date for our 
second Worlebury conference.  We are 

inviting you to come along to our 
second one, where will be exploring  

further what ‘Learning without Limits’ 
means both in school and at home.  

Our inspirational guest speaker is Tim 
Sully.  Tim Sully is an Educational 

Advisor who has been researching and 
supporting all North Somerset schools 

on their journey towards ‘Learning 
without Limits’.  If you will be 

attending, please let the office know 
via email or telephone. 

 
Sports Day  

 
We are trying something new for Sports 

Day this year and all children will be 
earning points for their Houses!  

Children can wear a t-shirt in their 
house colour for sports day along with 
their PE shorts and daps or trainers.  

Churchill is blue, Nightingale is green, 
Marie Curie is yellow and Mandela is 

red. 
Sports Day for everyone will take place 

from 1pm-3pm on Friday 15
th
 July 

(weather permitting!)  Children will be 
taking part in several activities on a 
rotation around the field.  All siblings 

are in the same house and will be in the 
same groups so you will be able to 

follow them round to watch their 
activities. 

 
 
 

 

Scholastic Book Fair 
Thank you to everyone who came to 

the book fair last week.  It was lovely to 
see the children getting excited about 

choosing their books and it was a great 
success and made £707.  We were 
able to purchase £350 of new books 

for the children to enjoy at school. 
 

Wrong Trousers Day 
Thank you for wearing wrong trousers 
on Friday to raise funds for the Grand 
Appeal for Bristol Children’s Hospital.  

We will be donating £113 to this cause. 
 

Water Bottles 
All children need a clean water bottle in 
school every day.  There are no longer 

any water fountains in school. 
 

Lost Property 
We have a lot of lost property in the 
basket.  This will be on display from 

tomorrow until Friday.  Please name all 
your child’s belongings so we can help 

to reunite them! 
 

Whole School Picnic 
On Friday 8

th
 July we will be having a 

whole school end of year picnic at 
lunchtime.  Hopefully the weather will 

be kind and we will be able to sit out on 
the field and playground!  The Kitchen 

will be doing a special grab bag for 
lunch or children can bring their own 
packed lunch.  Further information 

regarding this will follow this week as 
we will need to order hot lunches with 

the kitchen. 
 

Uniform 
Children should not be wearing 

wristbands or bracelets to school as 
this is not part of the uniform.  Also 
children should not be wearing nail 

varnish to school. 
 
 
 

 

 
Reporting concerns about a child’s welfare.   If you are concerned about a child who might be at risk of being ill-treated or 

neglected in North Somerset, contact our child protection team on 01275 888 808 or report your concerns on the Avon and 
Somerset Police website.  

 

Worlebury St. Paul’s - a school community where 
everyone participates, excels and has a love of learning; 
where we respect ourselves, one another and live life to 

the full, helping others to do the same. 
 

https://www.parentpay.com/parents/using-parentpay/faqs
https://www.parentpay.com/parents/using-parentpay/faqs
http://www.avonandsomerset.police.uk/
http://www.avonandsomerset.police.uk/
http://www.northsomersetlscb.org.uk/

